
   State of California • Department of Transportation 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
 

Date: September 15, 2025 
District: 4 - Oakland 
Contact: Sabrina Martinez 
Phone: (510) 934-5257  
Email: sabrina.martinez@dot.ca.gov 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Nighttime Lane/Ramp Closures on State Route 113 in and near Dixon from 

Parkway Boulevard to SR-113/Interstate-80 (I-80) Interchange 
Schedule: Lanes scheduled to be closed from 8 p.m. until 6 a.m. each night  

 
SOLANO COUNTY — Caltrans is scheduled to 
continue its paving and Slurry Seal overlay 
project on State Route 113 (SR-113), also 
known as 1st Street, which goes through the 
City of Dixon. 
 
Portions of SR-113 have been closed in both 
directions starting the first week of September 
2025 from 8 p.m. to 6 a.m. the next mornings 
and will continue through the duration of the 
project, scheduled to finish in within 30 
working days. The construction activities may 
be noisy and create dust at times as work 
could involve drilling, demolition of existing 
slabs, back-up truck alarms and vibrations.  

This project will require multiple lane, ramp 
and portions of the highway closures during 
construction. The number of lanes closed will 
depend on the closure location within the 
project limits. 

Below are dates and locations that will be 
impacted during construction: (Please note 
that the dates are subject to change due to 
weather and other factors.) 

 Wednesday, Sept. 17 from I-80 Freeway to Adams Street (outside lanes)  



 Thursday, Sept. 18 from I-80 to Adams Street (inside lanes) 
 Sunday, Sept. 21 from I-80 to Adams Street (Anything that was not finished on 

Sept. 17 and Sept. 18) 
 Monday, Sept. 22 from Adams Street to Cherry Street 
 Tuesday, Sept. 23 from Cherry Street to Parkway Boulevard 
 Wednesday, Sept. 24 from Cherry Street to Parkway Boulevard 

 
The following on- and off-ramps will be affected by the closure and will have 
intermittent detours as follows: 
 
Detour for Northbound Route Connector to Westbound I-80  
Drivers on Eastbound I-80 will take the SR-113 off-ramp to Pedrick Road; 
Then on Pedrick Road take a left to enter the Westbound I-80 on-ramp.  
Drivers will continue down Westbound I-80 and take the connector to Currey Road. 
 
Drivers on Northbound Route 113 wanting to go to Northbound Currey Road. Will take 
the Eastbound I-80 on ramp and take the Pedrick Road off-ramp. A left turn will be 
taken on Pedrick Road to enter the Westbound I-80 on-ramp. Drivers will continue down 
Westbound I-80 and take the connector to Currey Road. 
 
Detour for Southbound Route 113 on-ramp closure on Westbound I-80 
Drivers will continue to travel on Westbound I-80 and take the Pitt School Road Exit and 
make a left onto Pitt School Road. Then enter Eastbound I-80 on-ramp and then take 
the Southbound Route 113 off-ramp. 
 
Detour for Southbound Route 113 on-ramp closure on Currey Road   
Driver will need to take the Westbound I-80 on-ramp and exit on Pitt school road then 
take a left on Pitt School Road and enter the Eastbound I-80 on ramp and then take the 
Southbound Route 113 Exit.  
 
For 24/7 traffic updates, follow 511.org: https://twitter.com/511SFBay   
 
For real-time traffic, click on Caltrans QuickMap: http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/ 
 
| CleanCA.com | #BeWorkZoneAlert | Twitter | Facebook | YouTube | 

 


